1 6 APR 2024

Planning Application No 3/2024/0201

Proposed single-story extensions to front, side and rear

Dear Sir/Madam,

| thank you for your letter of 28™ March advising of the above
planning application at 21 Abbots Croft, Whalley, BB7 9RR

| have downloaded the plans and note that the existing two windows
on the westerly elevation are to be replaced by five windows in that
elevation. Therefore properties to the west will suffer a loss of

privacy because | < o2 ter degree.

Thanking you for the consultation and hope my observations help.

Yours faithfully,






